
 
 Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time~ July 2, 2017 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

 

Monday,  July 3rd   
9:00 a.m.  Steve Marx 
         

Tuesday, July 4th    
8:00 a.m. Madelyn C. Spada 
             

Wednesday, July 5th        
9:00 a.m. Joan Pellek  
 

Thursday, July 6th       
9:00 a.m.  For The People 
  

Friday,  July 7th      
9:00 a.m.  Margaret Zepko 
 

Saturday, July 8th  
8:00 a.m. Lesly Straub 
5:00 p.m. Joan Pellek 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Sunday,  July 9th    
 7:30 a.m.  James Finn 
 9:30 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
11:30 a.m. Dorothy Duffe  
                
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: The Lord rewards his faithful disciples with the gift of 
life. As believers, we share in the death and resurrection of Christ. He 
is our hope and salvation. While Jesus’ words in the Gospel might 
seem challenging or even cold, he is making the point that discipleship 
must be our priority, and the lens through which we see all aspects of 
life. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Readings for Next Weekend    
First Reading:                          Second Reading:                   Third Reading: 
Zechariah 9:9-10                        Romans 8:9, 11-13                Matthew 11:25-30 
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 STAFF 
 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
 

Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Stephen T. Prisk     Ext. 16 
FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Weekend Associate:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
ATracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso         Ext. 17 
Tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Ass’t: Mary Maximos          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474  Ext. 314          Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
JCronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
Finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
        Monday ~ Thursday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
                                                  1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  
                                   Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
 
 

       Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea & William Gilligan 
 

Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski    973~543~2145 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                  908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan  908~879~8799  
 

Parish School Served By: 
Lori Arends                          School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak        Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello                  Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson             Operations Manager 
Lynne Connor                      HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd                Education Council 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 

 
 
 

 
If you are going into the hospital and would like a 

priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House  
at 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Sunday Offering 
 

                         June 25, 2017:  $ 8,571 
                                                     

Thank you for your generous spirit! 
Fr. Joe 

 
 

  
 
 

The Parish House will be closed 
 on Monday and Tuesday, July 3 & 4, 

 in observance of  
The 4th of July holiday. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The office will close at noon on Fridays in 
 July & August. 

 
 
 
Traveling?  Need to find a church? 
Masstimes.org lists the Mass 
schedule, confessions 
schedule, languages, address 
and telephone number for every 
church in the U.S. (and many other nations).  



The service is sponsored by the Daughters of 
St. Paul (who run a nationwide network of 
religious bookstores), in partnership with the 
Catholic Communication Campaign of the U.S. 
Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB). 
 

Automated Giving ~ As you prepare for the 
summer and the start of vacation time, we offer 
you an option to support our parish through 
Automated Giving.  In lieu of weekly 
collections, the Automated Giving program will 
collect monthly contributions from your 
checking, savings or credit card account.  There 
is no cost to you to participate in the program.  If 
you choose to participate, this will replace your 
weekly envelopes and you will no longer have to 
write a check every week or be concerned about 
catching up on missed offertory donations. 
Enrollment is easy. Contact the Parish House 
for more information. Your support in this effort 
is greatly appreciated! 
 

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that 
parents accompany young children when they 
use the bathroom during Mass.  
 

Good Deed Friday ~ We’d like to hear about 
your good deeds and we will post them on the 
Saint Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  You 
are free to be anonymous, as a good deed is its 
own reward! Email your good deed to 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 
 
 

Worship 
 

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 
a.m. in the chapel. 
 

Our weekly and first Saturday Adoration will 
not take place during July and August. It will 
resume on September 8. 
 

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed 
for all those who are suffering from cancer and 
other serious illnesses. Please join us in the 
chapel. For information, call the Parish House. 

 
 

     Ministry to Life 

         On Behalf of the Babies,  
        thanks for Supporting Life! 

 
 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents 
and doctors are held every Wednesday and 
Friday at Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell 
Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
Also on Saturday from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m., 
at Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive 
in Morris Township. For more information, 
please call Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.  

 
The Sacrament of 

The Anointing of the Sick 
 
 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please 
call the Parish House to inform one of our priests 
that a family member needs the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick before the person 
becomes gravely ill. This sacrament may be 
repeated. It is also appropriate to receive this 
sacrament prior to surgery. “If circumstances 
suggest it, the celebration of the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick can be preceded by the 
Sacrament of Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of the 
Catholic Church) 

 
 

   St. Joseph School News 
       St. Joseph School Where Faith,  

     Family, and Education Come Together. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

For the month of July, the school office will 
be open Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
 

The office will be closed on July 3 & 4 for 
the 4th of July Holiday 

 

Please visit us at sjsmendham.org for all of the 
latest news and events happening at St. Joseph 
School. 
 



Formal registration for the 2017 ~ 2018 school 
year has begun for new students.  Please 
contact Mrs. Banko at 973-543-7474, ext. 5, to 
arrange a tour. 
 

St. Joseph School has some openings for 
students in the lower grades.  We were 
designated a National Blue Ribbon School of 
Excellence in 2012, are AdvancED Accredited 
and a STEM school.  For more information, 
please call 973-543-7474, ext. 5, or visit us at 
www.sjsmendham.org. St. Joseph School 
Where Faith, Family and Education Come 
Together. 
 

Please visit us at  www.sjsmendham.org 
 to see all that is happening. 

 
 

` 
 

 
 

 

Religious Education 
               www.stjoesmendham.org 

        

 

Annette Tracy, DRE, ext. 13 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org 

 

Mary Maximos, Assistant, ext. 14 
religioused@stjosemendham.org 

 

REGISTRATION FOR 2017-2018 RELIGIOUS 
EDUCATION PROGRAM 

 
 
 

If you are new to the parish or just moved in to 
town and have not registered your children for 
grades K-10, please contact Mary Maximos, 
the Assistant to Director of Religious Education, 
at 973-543-5950, ext. 14. The Registration Form 
is available on the parish website 
at:  www.stjoesmendham.org.    
 
Reminder to all families returning to 
Religious Ed ~ the DEADLINE for all 
paperwork was July 1.    The student fee is now 
$55 per child. During the month of AUGUST, 
letters will be mailed to every family enrolled in 
the program with the final class schedule.  
Please find the registration form along with more 
information about the program on the parish 
website at: www.stjoesmendham.org. 
 

To operate the Religious Education program 
effectively and as a self-sustaining program, 

parents are asked to pay tuition. A schedule of 
tuition is set by the REFC Board as follows: 
 

Family Fee  ~ Each family will be asked to pay 
$200 each year.   
 

Student Fee ~ Grades K – 10, $55 per child as 
of July 2. 
 

Sacramental Fee ~ Students enrolled in 2nd 
grade and 10th grade pay a $50 Sacramental 
Fee, in addition to the Family Fee and Student 
Fee. 
 

Discount ~ The Family Fee portion of the 
tuition ($200) will be waived for parents who 
offer to teach class.  If two volunteers share the 
teaching of a class, then each will receive a 
50% discount ($100).            

 
 

 

            Teen News 

              High School Youth Ministry 
       

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please 
contact Mark Tosso at 

tosso@stjoesmendham.org. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Diocese of Paterson 
 

There is still time to sign up for the Diocesan 
Marian Pilgrimage to the National Shrine of 
the Immaculate Conception in October. 
Please contact the Parish Liaison, Cliff Straub at 
973-543-6469 or Corrine Vollmuth at 973-543-
4468. 
 

Pilgrimage ~ Bishop Serratelli will be the 
Spiritual Director of a trip this summer to Fatima 
and Southern Spain. The Pilgrimage celebrates 
the 100th Anniversary of the Apparitions in 
Fatima and then continues on to Spain.  The 
Pilgrimage will be from July 16 to 24.  For more 
information or to make reservations, please 
contact Great Experiences at 201-825-3725 or 
email them at greatexinc@verizon.net. 
 



Policy of Diocese of Paterson in Response 
to Complaints of Sexual Abuse:   
If any person may have been abused by any 
priest, they should immediately contact their 
local County Prosecutor’s Office and the 
Diocese’s Victims’ Assistance Coordinator, 
Peggy Zanello at 973-879-1489.   You may also 
be in touch with either of the Diocesan 
Response Officers:  Rev. Msgr. James T. 
Mahoney, Vicar General and Moderator of the 
Curia, at 973-777-8818, ext. 205, or Sister Joan 
Daniel Healy, S.C.C., Chancellor/Delegate for 
Religious, at 973-777-8818, ext. 248.  
The entire text of the Policy of the Diocese of 
Paterson in Response to Complaints of Sexual 
Abuse is available on the diocesan website:  
www.patersondiocese.org.  
 

Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan 
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the 
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues 
available for printing. This directive has been 
approved by the Bishops of New Jersey. 

 
     Knights of Columbus 

 

       IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. 
 
 

 

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a 
member of the Saint Joseph Knights of 
Columbus, please contact Tom Quaglia at 908-
347-9660 or tquaglia@ptc.com. 
 

Please visit us on our website: 
http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Human Concerns 
 

 
 

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer 
collects clothing donations. We will continue 
to collect nonperishable food items. If you have 
other items to donate to the Father English 
Center, please call Adi Conover at 973-543-
0248.   
 

Please continue to help stock the shelves at 
Bob and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father 
English Center in Paterson.  The pantry is in 

serious need of the following items: rice,    
canned soups, canned beans, pasta, and 
pasta sauces.  Place your donations in the 
bin at the west entrance ONLY.  If you have 
any questions regarding this request, please call 
Emily Wood, 973-543-3445.  Thank you! 

 
 
 
The IHM New York Catholic Homeschool 
Conference will be held at the Ramapo College 
Student Center, Mahwah, on Friday and 
Saturday, July 28 & 29. This is the perfect event 
for those who are curious and want to discover 
more about Catholic homeschooling.  
Admission is free and pre-registration is not 
required. For more information visit 
www.ihmconference.org, or email 
info@ihmconference.org. 
 

Come join the St. Therese Knights of Columbus 
on September 15 at the beautiful Berkshire 
Valley Golf Course, 28 Cozy Lake Lane, Oak 
Ridge, for a morning of golf, followed by lunch 
and opportunities to win some nice 
prizes.  Registration at 7:30 to 8:30 a.m. Tee off 
at 9:00 a.m.  $125~includes green fee, cart, 
range, continental breakfast, BBQ lunch, and 2 
drinks. Hole Sponsor: $100. Contact Mike 
Brescia, 908-253-1550 or njpgk2236@aol.com. 
  

Assumption College for Sisters, 200A Morris 
Avenue, Denville, welcomes lay people to 
register for theology and philosophy courses for 
credit or audit and any other course for 
audit.  For information on courses and 
registration, e-mail the academic 
dean:  academicdean@acs350.org, or call 973-
957-0188, Ext. 106.            
 

Summer Reading and Spelling Tutor ~  
Summer is the perfect time to improve reading 
and spelling skills. Tutoring is available with 
flexible hours throughout the summer months. 
Contact Sister Ann Lavelle, teacher - Sisters of 
Christian Charity at 973-750-4311, or go 
to www.keystosuccessforyou.com for more 
information. 
 



Saint Cecilia Parish is sponsoring a Catholic 
Pilgrimage to the Shrine of Our Lady of 
Guadalupe ~ in Mexico, December 9 ~ 14, to 
be there for the Feast Day and the beautiful 
Mass of Roses on December 12.  $2049 per 
person including airfare from Newark.  
Breakfast, Lunch & Dinner daily. Mass every 
day. For a flyer or more detailed information 
please call Cathie or Michael Milano at 1-800-
773-2660. 
 

We are in need of Extraordinary Ministers of 
the Eucharist and Pastoral Visitors to assist 
us in our ministry to the sick at Morristown 
Medical Center.  If interested, please contact Sr. 
Jo Mascera, S.S.C. at 973-971-5913. 
 

Become a Hospice Volunteer ~ Visiting Nurse 
Association of Northern New Jersey hospice 
volunteers provide terminally ill patients and 
their families with practical and emotional 
support. VNA offers a free comprehensive 
training program where volunteers learn the 
philosophy of hospice and become prepared for 
this rewarding work. For more information, please 
contact Rachel Enderle, Volunteer Coordinator, at 
973-451-4128 or renderle@vnannj.org. 
 

Friendly Visitors Needed ~ Visiting Nurse 
Association of Northern New Jersey’s Friendly 
Visitor program provides volunteers with a 
rewarding volunteer opportunity and 
homebound neighbors with a break from the 

social isolation that often comes from living 
alone or being homebound. For more 
information, please contact Rachel Enderle, 
Volunteer Coordinator, at 973-451-4128 or 
renderle@vnannj.org. 
 

Enjoy Grocery Shopping? Visiting Nurse 
Association of Northern New Jersey’s House 
Calls for Groceries (HCG) program provides 
grocery shopping assistance on a weekly or 
biweekly basis to homebound residents in 
Morris County. For more information, please 
contact Rachel Enderle, Volunteer Coordinator, 
at 973-451-4128 or renderle@vnannj.org.  
 

Come Ride With Us!  Mendham Area Senior 
Transportation transports senior and disabled 
residents in Mendham Borough and Mendham 
Township to medical appointments and food 
shopping.  We also transport to the Veterans 
Hospital in Lyons.  Call 973-543-2666 to register 
and Come Ride With Us! 
 

Free Blood Pressure Screening!  The Visiting 
Nurse Association of Morristown holds blood 
pressure clinics in the Community Room at 
Mendham Area Senior Housing every first and 
third Thursday of the month from 9:30-10:30 
a.m.  These clinics are free and open to all 
residents of Mendham Borough and Mendham 
Township. 
 

 
 

 
 

    NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM      
Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

 
List Only Those Living With You:                                                          

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                               
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____      Others living with you? ________         How Related? _______________ 


